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Cabinet Meeting: Monday, 09 December 2024 
 
Question from:  Pam Finch 
 
Question to:  Councillor Dacre 
 
Why is the Council giving £2500 every year to the discredited organisation Stonewall?  
When our council is struggling to provide basic services such as road gritting, this 
surely makes no sense. I am a Calderdale resident and I would appreciate an answer 
to this question.  
 
RESPONSE 

  

The Council subscribes to a specific Stonewall programme, Diversity Champions, 

which is focused on workforce support and development. 
  

In common with all HR & OD subscriptions it will be reviewed at renewal date (March 

2025). As on previous occasions, budgetary considerations, value for money and 

views of staff will be considered.  

  

 


